
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The UMS, UES, and CES PTSA volunteers are in the midst of planning the Inaugural 

Urbana Community Heritage Night! We are very excited about joining our three 

schools to organize this multicultural celebration that will take place on  

March 14, 2019 at Urbana Middle School. 

WE NEED YOU!!!! 
Please help us celebrate the many wonderful cultures in our great community 

by sharing your talents, recipes, and cultural artifacts—Anything that will 

highlight your beautiful heritage!  Follow the link below or scan the QR code to 

be directed to the sign-up page for more information and instructions for 

contributors and participants! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0d4aaea82fabfc1-2019  

We are working with each school to determine incentives  

and awards for students and families who contribute  

and participate! 

Questions/Concerns?  

Please contact Katie Rahmati: umsptsapresident@gmail.com 
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